
                                                                                                      

 

 

  

                                   We are Year 3. We are ONE TEAM and We CAN! 

     Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

I would like to start by thanking every single one of you for supporting your child with their learning. I know it 

has been very difficult for many over the last few months and you should be very proud of yourselves, as well as 

your child.  I cannot wait to have our Year 3 team altogether again. I am so proud of the maturity every single 

child has shown. I have really missed them all and am looking forward to hearing all about their adventures and 

stories.  

I know everyone is feeling very different about returning to school. Please reassure your child there is nothing 

to worry about returning to school. Our learning will be at their pace, as we transition back into school.  

Please find below a brief outline of the curriculum:  

English In English, we will be using the story called ‘The Stone Boy’. We will be looking at the 

story in close detail.  We be using the story to write a wide range of non-fiction. We will 

be writing dairy entries, letters and newspaper articles. In grammar will be focusing on 

fronted adverbials sentences and inverted commas, as well as continuing our work on the 

different word classes.  

Maths We are going to be using all our times table knowledge: 

Multiplication and Division  

- Write and calculate mathematical statements for multiplication and division using 

the multiplication tables that they know, including for two-digit numbers times 

one-digit numbers. 

- Solve problems, including missing number problems, involving multiplication and 

division. 

RE We will be continuing our Lent unit and moving onto Holy Week on the last week of term.  

Science In science, we will be looking at rocks. We will be comparing and grouping together 

different kinds of rocks based on their appearance and simple physical properties. We 

will be describing in simple terms how fossils are formed.   

PE Tuesday: Tag Rugby  

Thursday: Fitness  

History We will be learning about the STONE AGE.   

Art We will be learning about Winslow Homer. Learning different techniques that Winslow 

Homer uses. We will be using watercolours to add colour to our pictures.  

Before Monday, please familiarise yourself with the arrangements regarding uniform and the start and end of 

the day, which were emailed out in a letter to parents last week and are available on the school website. 

Year 3, I am extremely proud of you all and I am really looking forward to seeing you all.  

If you have any questions or would like to speak to me about anything no matter how small please email me at 

Madison.hayden@allsoulsschool.co.uk  

Many Thanks,  

Madison Hayden      
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